
   
 

 
 
 
 
 

Registration procedure 
 
In order to speed up the registration process at the Annual Assembly, we ask you to 
pre-register, starting today, by providing the following details: 
 

 Your name: 
 Your personal email address (not your CBC/Radio-Canada email): 
 Do you have any food allergies or dietary intolerances? If so, which ones: 
 Do you need the free daycare service during the Annual Assembly?: 
 If yes, how many children and their age: 
 Do the children have any food allergies or dietary intolerances?: 

 
To take advantage of the free daycare service, you must send your request before 
April 1, 2017. 
 
Please send all of the above information to aga2017@scrc.qc.ca 
 
Any preliminary information relevant to the Annual Assembly will be sent to you on 
April 11, 2017. 
 
When you arrive at the Annual Assembly, you must sign the attendance sheet to 
receive any printed material and ballots. 
 
Hoping to see you all on April 29. 
 
Jérôme Lebel 
General Secretary, SCRC 
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